
 

 
What have we been learning? 

Last week we took part in a fantastic drumming 
workshop with Jeff Rich. He was the drummer in 
Status Quo for over 15 years. We learned about the 
history of drums, had some drumming demonstra-
tions and had a go at playing alongside Jeff as a 
year group with our own percussion instruments. It 
was lots of fun! 

English: We have been writing descriptive texts 
with a focus on using ambitious vocabulary, ex-
panded noun phrases, simile and personification. 
We are now going to use these skills to help us 
complete a narrative. 
 
Maths: We have been learning about tenths and hun-
dredths and how to recognise and use them as decimals in 
different ways. 
 
Topic: Last week we started learning about how to recog-
nise living things and how to classify them. This week we 
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Remember—Reading is a whole school focus so keep enjoying the new 

books bought for our class libraries. 

 
Homework Each Week   

This is a really im-

portant way to boost 

learning. 

1. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min sessions 

on TT Rockstars Numbots  

2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min sessions 

on Spelling Shed  

This Term.. 

Malorie and Parks - Swimming.  Please ensure 

that swimwear and a named towel in a bag is 

brought to school in the morning. Earrings re-

moved and hair is tied back. 

Seacole and Babbage Outdoor P.E.- please make sure 

that children are dressed in outdoor P.E kit on Thurs-

days. 


